
8/12/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
 

As you may already be aware, on a Friday night Kempsey PCYC run a Youth 
Program by the name of SAY Patrol (Safe Aboriginal Youth). The aim of SAY 
Patrol is to provide youth who are at risk or engaging anti-social behaviour, with a 
safe place to go of an evening as well as a meal.  
SAY Patrol also runs on a Saturday night, however the Saturday night is just to 
provide youth with safe transport to their homes or safe places.  
 
Over the past three months we have seen a dramatic increase in youth 
attendance numbers, whilst this is a positive for our program we cannot fully 
engage with the youth in the ways that we would like to with such high numbers.  

 
Due to this we have decided to split the Friday night into 2 groups. 
The groups will be as follows: 
Group 1 – Primary School (aged 9-12) will commence from 6pm – 7:30pm  
Group 2 – High School (aged 13-17) will commence from 7:30pm – 9pm.  
 
This will be implemented effective immediately as of the 12/12/2020.  
 
Our buses will still be completing pick-ups and drop-offs throughout Friday for 
both sessions and Saturday Nights.  
Furthermore, there must be a parent or guardian at home when the child returns 
from the program.  
 
Also, please note that the SAY Patrol Program will have its last night for 2020, on 
the 18/12/2020, and will not commence until the 22/1/2021.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Kempsey PCYC.  
 
 


